
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I am writing to ask you to immediately halt Behram Khan’s execution. 

 

Please allow me to remind you of Amnesty International’s position that the 

death penalty is the ultimate cruel, inhumane and degrading punishment, 

and a violation of the right to life. 

 

I urge the Pakistan government to establish an official moratorium on all 

executions in the country, including Behram Kahn’s, as a first step towards 

abolition of the death penalty, in line with the growing global trend, and 

UN General Assembly resolutions 62/149 (2007), 63/168 (2008) and 

65/206 (2010). 

 

Lastly I request you to commute all existing death sentences. 

 

Thank you very much for your attention. 

 

Respectfully yours, 

 


